Irgvdc

From: Irgvdc

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 131 PM

Subject: RE: Vinyl Bus Wrap Production and Installation Bid 2018-06
Attachments: Minivan Measurements (002)jpg

Hello,

Thank you for your interest in the Vinyl Bus Wrap and Installation Services RFP.

The third vehicle, a mini-van’s dimensions, are as follows:

A jpeg of this photo has been attached as well.

Any further questions on this RFP should be directed to this email address, lrgvdc@lrgvdc.org .

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Vinyl Bus Wrap and Installation Services RFP.

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Coundil



